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TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR! We hope you all
had an enjoyable and relaxing winter break. Today does mark the
beginning of the third quarter and the second semester. Time certainly
has flown by. We hope one of your new year’s resolutions was to do
better with your academic responsibilities. There are many people on
campus willing to help you...so don’t hesitate to call on someone for
help. Good luck.

Attention Seniors: Senior Ball Permission Forms are due by this Friday.
Forms can be turned in Ms. Eubank's room J204. The Senior Ball is
January 20th. Mahalo!

Attention Juniors, This weekend, from Friday to Monday, at the Queen
Ka'ahumanu Center, you will have an opportunity to get a free Prom
Dress and Tuxedo wear. Donations from all over the nation have come
in for this weekend. Everything you find for prom is yours to keep for
FREE! Check your email for more information or go to the link on the
flier to sign up for an appointment time. This is on a first come, first
serve basis, so sign up today! If you have any questions, please see
Kumu Eva as soon as possible! Mahalo!

Six of our students represented Lahainaluna High School in the Na Koa
Ali’i All State Marching Band! They marched in the 135th Rose Parade
in Pasadena, California, on New Years Day. Congratulations to the
following:

Mikayla Vergara
Sheila Arcala
Samantha Shibao
Anya Alvarado
Dhennico Cabading
Mason Baybayan

I mua Lahainaluna!

Aloha and attention any students interested in the National Honor
Society- paper applications are available in Mr. 'Akahi's room ('Ike Loa
X-25). All completed applications are due by 2:00 pm on Tuesday
January 16th. No late applications will be accepted. Please let Mr.
'Akahi know if you have any additional questions. Mahalo

Want to be a morning broadcast announcer or broadcast technician or
both? If you are interested in joining our awesome team for the school
year 2024-2025, please see Mr. Shigaki at Hale Puke K-103 during

morning recess or lunch to receive an application. For the
underclassmen who are already in the morning broadcast, you will
automatically be enrolled in the next section next school year.
Mahalo!

The Japanese Cultural Center of Hawaii is sponsoring a trip for
11th-12th graders from Lahaina to the Tohoku area of Japan, north of
Tokyo. You will have the chance to see how their community
recovered from the Great East Japan Earthquake and Tsunami. Click
their link for the application. The trip is from March 17-24, during
spring break. Deadline for applications is January 26, 2024.

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Class of 2024 seniors, there are virtual FAFSA workshops on
Wednesdays from 6pm to 7:30pm starting from January 17th. Please
check the attached fliers at today’s daily bulletin or our school website.
Mahalo!

On January 29, 2024, the Maui Consortium of college counselors will
host a NCAA Eligibility 101 virtual workshop with UH Manoa Assistant
Athletic Director Wilverto Taverez via Zoom. Please see the attached
flier on today’s daily bulletin.

CLUB CHATTER:

Fibers Club! Welcome back! We will have a general meeting during
lunch Wednesday in Miss Scheib's room. We will then have after
school workshop time Thursday and Friday from 2-4. Also, the Senior
Ball is coming up soon! If you or a friend needs a dress or suit altered,
please bring it to our meeting on Wednesday and we can see if Miss
Scheib or one of our club members can help get it fitting just right!

Anime club: We will be having our first anime night of 2024 this Friday
at the music building so please attend our general meeting this
Thursday at K-103 during lunch. See you there!

SPORTS SHORTS:

Good luck to our girls and boys soccer team as they face Baldwin High School
today at War Memorial Stadium. Girls soccer starts at 5pm while the boys
starts at 7pm. I mua Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Portuguese Sausage with Rice, Fresh Fruit, Pineapple Chunks. Lunch: Hamburger or
Teri-burger or Cheeseburger, Potato Wedge, Veggie Sticks, Fresh Fruit. Cafeteria monitors, please report
to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:
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